
ANNOUNCEMENTS
10-16-2022

CHARIOT ONLINE APPAREL STORE
EXTENDED THROUGH OCT 19
NOW INCLUDING HOODIES & SWEATSHIRTS
BOTH YOUTH AND ADULT SIZES AVAILABLE

After continued interest and requests, we have decided to extend our
LHCA Spirit Apparel online shop fundraiser, also adding sweatshirts
and hoodies available for purchase. (If they aren't added to the store
by today, they should be early this week.) Follow the link on our
website, LHCAvinton.org to snag your Chariot gear today!

If you ordered shirts during our previous run, they are now available
for pickup at the back table of the sanctuary. Thank you for
supporting LHCA!

STUDENT MINISTRY



SCAREMARE
RESCHEDULED FRIDAY,  OCTOBER 21
2300 CARROLL AVE,  LYNCHBURG
LEAVE THE CHURCH AT 5:30PM

Come if you dare to Scaremare! Youth are invited to this 40-
minute walkthrough haunted attraction by Liberty University.
We will leave the church at 5:30pm. Please contact Jason & Melissa at
540-815-7800 if you are interested in coming!

SERVICE TIMES CHANGE
SUNDAY SERVICES / /  8 :30 & 11:00AM
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES / /  10:00AM
STARTING TODAY

After further prayer, and giving our new Sunday morning time change
a try, we are returning to our previous Sunday Service & Sunday
School times. Thank you for your patience as we seek what's best for
our church! 

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS
CHILD

COLLECTION WEEK NOV 14 - 21

Christmas is right around the corner, and our church will be collecting
Christmas shoe boxes containing gifts and Christ's gospel to needy
children all over the world. If you would like us to fill a shoe box for
you, please write a check to the church for $30, which will cover the
cost of gifts, a Bible, and shipping. Our church family goal this year is
to pack 150 Christmas shoe boxes. Please pray for this vital ministry
and thank you for your faithful generosity.

Contact Dwayne and Michelle Moorman with any questions.

"Declare His glory among all the nations" - Psalm 96:3

ALL-IN MEN



ALL-IN MEN'S MEETING
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23 @ 6:00PM
IN THE CHAPEL

All men of the church are invited to join our Men’s Ministry for
a time of fellowship, accountability, and prayer. This is a great
opportunity to grow in the Lord and get to know the fellow men of
our church!

GENERAL



ELDER & DEACON NOMINIATIONS
OPEN UNTIL SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23
PLACE NOMINATIONS IN THE T ITHING BOXES

Do you know of a faithful Christian within our congregation who
exercises spiritual leadership and discipline, who could help to provide
spiritual protection and God’s discretion for our church?

Nominations for Elders & Deacons are open for 2023. Ballots are
on the bulletin board at the back. The serving Elders will review and
finalize all candidates, then present the nominations to the
congregation for election. Please pray for the Holy Spirit's guidance in
this process!

MISSIONS



PASTOR OVIDE
CANDLESTICK ORPHANAGE, HAIT I

Continue to pray for our Candlestick kids and Pastor O as the food
and transportation situation appears to be even worse. Some food
staples (oil, rice, beans) are unavailable even if you have money. Pray
for wisdom for our missions team as we seek to minister to their
needs.

WELCOME BABY BECKHAM!

Congratulations to Titus and Mackenzie Payne on the birth of their
baby boy, Beckham James!


